
Malcolm Roberts 
180 Haven Road 
Pullenvale   QLD   4069 
 
 
Tuesday, April 16th, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Stuart Robert, MP 
Federal Member for Fadden 
PO Box 733 
Biggera Waters   QLD   4216 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Robert: 
 
Further to my letter dated February 18th, 2013 sent by post and facsimile please refer to the 
enclosed copies of recent exchanges of correspondence with Ministers Greg Combet and Don 
Farrell and former Minister Chris Bowen. 
 
Greg Combet’s department grossly misrepresents climate and science. Former Minister 
Bowen was responsible for CSIRO. The enclosed material is self-explanatory. 
 
Hopefully you will appreciate its significance and use it to assist you in fulfilling your 
responsibility to protect taxpayer funds. 
 
I hope you share my desire to restore national governance and sovereignty and to protect 
personal freedom as detailed in my report (including appendices) sent to you last February. 
 
I’d be pleased to meet with you to discuss correspondence with Ministers Combet and 
Bowen. I can reveal the government’s vulnerability and ways to restore the opposition’s 
integrity on climate. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Original personally signed 
 
 
Malcolm Roberts 
BE (Hons), MBA (Chicago) 
Fellow AICD, MAIM, MAusIMM, MAME (USA), MIMM (UK), Fellow ASQ (USA, Aust) 
Phone: 04 1964 2379  malcolmr@conscious.com.au  www.conscious.com.au 
 
Enclosures: Correspondence with Greg Combet and attachment thereto and with Chris Bowen 


